
 
 
 
 
 

 

INFO 
 

Dear Members,                                         July 5, 2020. 
 
Apropos to our INFO dated 4th July 2020, It is clarified that PALPA has not 
received any monthly contribution directly from the salaries of our members 
since April, 2020. As per previous arrangement, contributions were auto 
deducted at source and then a cheque of total amount was provided to PALPA.  
 
However, since so-called “de-recognition of PALPA” in April, 2020, PIACL 
Management has refused to deduct PALPA contributions. 
 
It is pertinent to mention that contributions for the month of April, 2020 were 
deducted at source but PIACL did not provide the amount to PALPA on the 
pretext that same amount shall be refunded to the members in next salary. 
 
It is therefore clarified that members have not contributed their PALPA 
subscriptions since APRIL, 2020. 
 
Any further query on the subject may be explained by PALPA, if so desire. 
 
 
With Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Capt. Narejo 
GENERAL SECRETARY 


